
June 3, 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian:  

 

According to our records, your child did not achieve the minimum passing standard for seventh 

grade.  In order for your child to be successful in eighth grade, he/she should enroll in the 

District’s summer school program.  

 

If your child does not attend and successfully complete summer school, a review of his/her 

academic record will be conducted to determine his/her appropriate placement for the 2019-20 

academic school year. 

 

Students will work to increase their mastery of grade level standards in Literacy and Numeracy 

through appropriate hands-on applications and/or programs and coursework that is in 

alignment with the Common Core Learning Standards. 

 

 

Please follow the directions below to register your child for summer school.   Any student who 

lives more than .75 miles from Hoover Middle School will be eligible for transportation; please 

make sure you indicate on your registration that you will be using the district’s transportation. 

The deadline for applying for transportation is June 26th.  

 

 

Breakfast is available to students participating in the summer school program. The cost is $1.25. 

Reduced breakfast cost is $0.25 or free to those who qualify.  

 

 

To register for Summer School… 

 

Please register your child now by completing the online registration form, which can be found 

on the District Website at​ ​www.ktufsd.org/summerschool​, or by returning the attached 

form to your students home schools’ counseling office. ​Registrations must be submitted 

by June 26th. 

 

 

You may refer to the enclosed Ken-Ton Middle Summer School brochure for further 

information.  You may also contact your child’s counselor for assistance. 

 

Thank you for your partnership in your child’s education. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael B. Haggerty 
 

Michael B. Haggerty, Principal 

http://www.ktufsd.org/summerschool

